De: "National Gaming Board" < user@scobc.org>

Répondre à : <uknlsweepstake@w.cn>

Date: Wed, 28 Jul 2010 23:12:13 +0100

Objet: Urgent Update!

Dear Winner,

We will like to inform you that there has been recent reports of stolen prizes and lost prizes. We are making frantic efforts to address the situation, however due to the fact that the status of your prize still appears "UNCLAIMED", we will not be held responsible for any losses.

Please contact Mrs. Catherine Vincent on Email; uknlsweepstake@w.cn, catherinavincents@mail2Consultant.com as soon as possible to complete your claims process thus avoiding the risk of prize theft. Send your names, age address for clearification.

National Gaming Board Notifications Unit.

Objet : Congratulation Date : Samedi, 27 novembre 2010 21:12

De : National Gaming Board <webmaster2@nationallottery.co.uk> **Répondre à :** <catherinavincents@mail2Consultant.com>

Catégorie : Indésirable

On behalf of the National Gaming Board, I hereby announce that your email has been drawn winner of the program held on Saturday 30th October, 2010. Your e-mail address won in the 2nd category and you are hereby entitled to 500,000.00 GBP (Five Hundred Thousand Pounds).

To file for your claim, please contact our agent, Mrs.Catherine Vincent for validation on email: catherinavincents@mail2Consultant.com, catherinvincent@gmail.com Email her the following information for immediate processing;

FULL NAME, ADDRESS, AGE, OCCUPATION, PHONE(HOME/MOBILE). Kevin Jones

Coordinator. Tel:+447024015718